
Construction Notice
Palos Verdes Recycled Water Pipeline Project

TEMPORARY PARKING LOT CLOSURES AT LAGO SECO PARK
FOR SLURRY SEAL AND RESTRIPING

May 23, 2025

Dates & Hours of
Construction Activity

 Parking Lot Slurry Sealing
Monday, June 2, 2025
7:30 a.m. – 4:30 p.m.
Parking lot will reopen on
Tuesday, June 3, at 7:30 a.m.

 Parking Lot Restriping
Tuesday, June 10, 2025
7:30 a.m. – 4:30 p.m.
Parking lot will reopen on
Wednesday, June 11, at 7:30 a.m.

Location
Lago Seco Park
Parking Lot
3920 W. 235th Street
Torrance, CA 90505

Contact Us
Thank you for your patience and
understanding during construction. For
questions or concerns, please contact our
Construction Awareness Team at:

recycledwateroutreach@westbasin.org
(424) 246-6878
www.westbasin.org/pvlateral

West Basin – Providing a
safe and reliable supply of
high-quality water to the

communities we serve.

West Basin Municipal Water District is constructing a new recycled water
pipeline that will expand recycled water use in the City of Torrance and
deliver the first drop of recycled water to the Palos Verdes Peninsula.

What to Expect
Installation of the 3.5-mile recycled water pipeline is now complete, and
a booster pump station at Lago Seco Park in Torrance is nearing
completion. As part of the final construction activities, the parking lot at
Lago Seco Park will undergo slurry seal treatment and restriping. This
activity will require a temporary closure of the parking lot.

Slurry seal is a protective mixture of liquid asphalt and sand that helps
extend the life of pavement and improves its appearance.
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Parking lot at Lago Seco Park

Temporary Parking Lot Closures & Access
To ensure proper application and drying, the parking lot will be closed to
the public during the following dates:

 Monday, June 2, 2025 – Slurry seal treatment
Reopens on Tuesday, June 3, 2025

 Tuesday, June 10, 2025 – Restriping
Reopens on Wednesday, June 11, 2025

Temporary “No Parking” signs will be posted at least 72 hours in advance
of both closures. Please ensure vehicles are not parked in the lot during
the posted times, as vehicles may be towed at the owner’s expense.

We appreciate your cooperation and patience.


